July 7, 2008

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Smith, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons.

Minutes were read and approved.

Treasurer's report was as follows: \$13,789.62

True up payment for FY 07 was received from the Town of Boonsboro in the amount of \$16,367.00

A proposal from View Engerineering to supply the town with a topo map of the Library and Park for \$6900 was received and reviewed. Plans to build a water supply station in the future at the location were reviewed.

Barry Levey informed the Board that the drawings for the Keedysville Water Specifications have been completed by view, Barry is currently in the process of reviewing documents.

An update was given on Stonecrest and the visit that MDE recently made to the site. SWP are currently in violation. A notice was sent to the town regarding the expiration of the letter of credit.

No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned.

Submitted, Amy Simmons Town Clerk